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Digitalist Group postpones the publication of the Q1/2020 Business Review 

 

Digitalist Group Plc (“Company”) has resolved to postpone the publication of Business Review for 

the first quarter (Q1) of the financial year 2020. The Company’s Q1/2020 Business Review was 

initially to be published on 24 April 2020. The new publication date is 29 May 2020.   
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